
 

   

  

 

 

 

Dear Junior School Parents,                      25th February 2025 

 

The Junior School Swimming Program will be held in Week 9 of Term 1 at Geelong Aquatic 

Centre in Newtown, Geelong. The Victorian Government has contributed funding through the 

Swimming in Schools Program to ensure students can participate in swimming. As a result, 

there will be no cost to families for swimming in 2025.  

What to Bring: Swimming bag, bathers, towel, goggles, spare underwear, plastic bag for wet 
items, a pair of thongs and swimming cap.  

Please ensure all clothing and personal items are clearly labelled.  

Permission to Participate:  

Families will need to provide permission for their child to attend via Sentral. For instructions on 
how to do this, please visit our school website and follow these links. 

Parent Resources – Sentral Parent Portal – Document at the bottom called ‘Sentral 
Granting Permission’. 

We ask that permission is granted by Wednesday 12th March.  

All students are encouraged to participate in this fantastic opportunity to learn valuable life skills 
and independence. However, if your child is not attending, please discuss this with their 
classroom teacher.  

Timetable: Information about session times and bus arrangements will be provided in the coming 

weeks. 

 

No food or money is to be brought to the pool. Students will be eating their snacks and lunch at 

school before leaving for the pool and on return if needed. Parents may be able to attend to 

watch their child swim, however students always remain under the direct supervision of school 

staff.   

 

Students must be in full school uniform appropriate to the weather on the day. Please pack a 

towel and plastic bag for wet clothes. Students will need to wear their bathers underneath 

their uniform each day and will be able to change into other underwear and school uniform 

after their swimming lesson. This is very important as we need to keep to our time schedule to 

avoid lost time in lessons. We strongly recommend they practice at home to dry and change 

themselves, so they are ready and confident when the program begins. Any requests or 

requirements for alternative arrangements for dressing or changing must be discussed with your 

child’s classroom teacher before the program commences. 

 

Junior School Swimming Program  
24/03/2025 - 28/03/2025 (1 Week)  



Geelong Aquatic Centre has also requested that families notify their child’s classroom teacher 

with an approximate swimming level if this is known. This information will assist the pool in 

placing your child into the correct grouping from the very first session. 

 

In accordance with Teesdale Primary School’s Code of Conduct, students who are not displaying 

appropriate behaviours at school will not be able to attend this excursion. 

 

Regards, 

Kelsey Whyte, Jacqueline Kelley, Brad Maskell, Brydie Walker & Rose Musselwhite  

Foundation & Junior School Team 


